Subject: Re: Christmas trees - Hollywood Media District THANK YOU
From: Jonelle Gardea

Date: 01/04/2017 07:31 AM

To: Lisa Schechter

Your welcome

On Tue, Jan 3, 2017 at 4:47 PM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Dear Joelle:

Thanks for the prompt follow up. | tried to report it on line however | could not find in the system. | will look for “other” and then type in
tree. Thank you for working so hard to keep my Hollywood BID clean. Appreciate your dedication!

Regards,

Lisa Schechter

Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA 90038

(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

From: Jonelle Gardea <jonelle.gardea@lacity.org>
Date: Tuesday, January 3, 2017 at 12:36 PM

To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Subject: Christmas trees

| am the supervisor for the West LA District. You could send the locations directly to me or through the myla311 app, just put other and
you could type in tree. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Jonelle. R. Gardea

Refuse Collection Supervisor

Solid Resources South Collection Division
2027 Stoner Ave.

Los Angeles, CA 90025

Ofc.- 310.575.8884

Fax-310.575.8378

Cell 213 949-9064



